
30/05/2020 

MR Ian Richards 
40 Plateau RD 
Bilgola NSW 2107 
Ian.richards@cjduncan.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

I have been going to Whale Beach for 50 Years and have seen the progressive loss of the 
Northern Beaches character with the developments that have been approved to houses in the 
area. 
This submission of this multi unit development takes that lack of character to a new level.
This building is in no way, in keeping with the feel of the local area. It resembles the concrete 
jungle of the eastern suburbs, not the relaxed peninsula environment.
The single road into the peninsula is under stress already without increasing the population 
density any further.
Please consider the current character of the area and ensure that any approval is in keeping 
with the locale. 

Sent: 30/05/2020 5:46:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


